
                           ADNSA MEETING  

Meeting Date: February 12, 2024 

Location: Microsoft Teams (Virtual)  

Time: 12:00 pm   

Present: Emily Kravet, Anna Bernath (Yr 1 rep), Craig Speers (Yr 2 rep), Mitchell 

Zeifman, Jonathan Tokiwa, Ahmed Kandil, Jasmine Carino, Michelle Richea, 

Nicole Henry, Pouneh Kharabi, Meghan Henesey, Desil Manapat, Irene Gaisie, 

Marsha Panton, Sasheena Williams (Notes) 

Topic    Notes    

Agenda Items:   

 
 
Round Table:   

 

 

Dr. Mitchell Zeifman:  

Review and motion to approve January 29, 2024 minutes.  

Yr 1 

There is currently nothing to report. 

Yr 2 

 Responses from the class regarding the proposed schedule for the 
upcoming cadaver experience:  
 

1. Fifty percent of the students are concerned that it will only be on 
Mondays. 

2. Two thirds are concerned about having to review the anatomy 
material. 

3. A general concern is how students will balance clinic small 
groups with other class activities. 

 
Dr. Jasmine Carino: With the help of your feedback we can regroup and 
look at what other options are available at CMCC. Currently, we are 
working on two different options: 
 

1. Three ½ days on a Monday. 
2. Three ½ days after the school year, likely the week after April 

29th. 
 



 Question: What is the rationale behind the change in the BMS quiz 
mark? 
 
Dr. Jonathan Tokiwa: It was identified that those quizzes were to be 
graded, once this was flagged it was reverted to the original grading and 
this has been the understanding on both campuses. 
 

 Students are concerned that their overall GPA has been affected by the 
CMS supplemental exam, which was recorded at 65%. 
 
Dr. Tokiwa: The Academic policy highlights in course(s) with certain 
discipline or key components that if a student fails that component they 
have in effect failed the course. The supplemental exam is offered to a 
student as an opportunity to pass the course. 
 
 

Updates/announcements: 

Desil Manapat: Thrive Event: Relaxation and Transcendental Meditation. 
Monday, February 12, from 12:30-1:30 p.m. ET in the multipurpose room. 

Dr. Tokiwa: The week of Monday, February 19, 2024 through to Friday, 
February 23, 2024 will be the Academic Study period and the following week 
will be midterm examinations for some cohorts.  

Dr. Mitchell Zeifman: The Office of Clinical Education will be communicating 
with the year three students regarding clinic scheduling.    

Meeting adjourned by Dr. Zeifman 

 

 

 


